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The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: This past week, we covered characters, direct and 

indirect verbs, and the prefix, “sub-.” 

SS: We just had a test on Our Market Economy and 

Participating in Our Government. 

Math: Students just tested on Ch. 6, which focused on 

Multiplying Decimals. 

Science: We’re currently studying Unit 4: Weather, 

Climate, and the Water Cycle.  

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “thankful.” To be thankful 

means to express gratitude or relief. Being thankful helps 

you to think more about other people's feelings. It also 

helps you get through life's tough times, because you can 

easily call to mind all of the good things in your life. 

 

 

                        
 

 

 Students should neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. This week, we will focus on homographs. 

          alternate             delicate        object                register              bundle  favor 
          overlook       rival        compound       heavy        project       waste           
seedling   determined     merchandise    quartered           whirlwind                  

 
 

Spelling 

Notes from Ms. Katje 
Students are working on mountain landscapes. 

Notes from Coach Cotter 
No updates provided. 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

I just wanted to take this moment to wish all of my scholars and 

their families a very happy holiday. I’m very thankful that Mrs. 

Egan rescued me from my former school, and that I have Mrs. 

Borganelli and a wonderful staff to work with here at Healthy 

Learning Academy. Mostly, however, I’m thankful for my students, 

who work hard and keep me entertained, as well as their parents, 

who trust me and have shown me a tremendous amount of support. I 

hope that all of you take this upcoming week to spend quality time 

with one another, have fun, and appreciate all the little things that 

make life so worthwhile. My best to all of you! 
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